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Margaret Danowski MDMLG Student Award
The Margaret Danowski MDMLG Student Award received 3 applicants in the Fall of 2024. Wayne State University School of Information graduate student Emily Kerttu was chosen by MDMLG Executive Board members to receive the Margaret Danowski MDMLG Student Award of $350.

MDMLG Student Representative
MDMLG student member and Wayne State University student Jillian Beckwell was nominated to serve as the MDMLG Student Representative. Her term will begin in September, with the potential to begin as soon as possible.

MDMLG Brochure
Re-designed the MDMLG Brochure, modernizing and splitting its contents into separate brochures for New Health Sciences Librarians and Library Science Students. Made the brochure on Canva, with revision dates for ease of future revisions. 

Presentations, Publications, and AHIP Status List
Presentations, publications, and AHIP statuses were compiled into a bibliography and made available in the Winter 2024 Newsletter as well as on the MDMLG website.

MDMLG/MHSLA Outreach Campaign
Stephanie Swanberg (MHSLA Outreach) and Steven Moore finished up, with some last-minute help from David Stewart, their Outreach Campaign materials for new student members. This included a revised Scholarship flier, a Guide to Medical Terminologies flier, and a document template for Elevator Speeches about Health Sciences Librarianship. 

MDMLG Outreach Tasks
Regular MDMLG outreach tasks were completed throughout the year, including:
Updated Job Bank with new postings; removed old/expired postings
Sent welcome emails to all new members
Monitored mentor/mentee sign-up (no activity in this area)
Compiled MDMLG Publication lists

Submitted by, 
David Stewart, Outreach Officer
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